
Shirley will be pan frying chicken on March 4th, and 

March birthdays will be announced at this lunch. 

***Don’t be a big hurry to put away your Irish shirt-we 

will be celebrate St. Patrick’s Day a day late.*** 

We will have our St, Patty’s Day gathering at the  sec-

ond  dinner on March 18th and  of course corned beef 

and cabbage will be the main dish. 

These dinners are only $4.00 a person, so please join us. 

Irish Blessing-May your luck be like 
Ireland’s capital…..always “Dublin.” 

 

 

PARKVIEW  

Don G.   23 

Marie D.  24 

ROLLING HILLS 

Karol K.   14 

 

SCATTERED SITES 

Corynn W.   10 

Michaela S.  18 

Jon Z.  22 

Emma B.   25 

Katrina H.   27 

Eric L.   30 

Shelia S.   31 

Robert T.   31 

Jackson F.   31 

  



Pepperoni Chicken 
1T olive oil     1# chicken breast-skinless and boneless 

1c picante sauce    1t Italian seasoning-crushed 

1 green pepper-cut into 1” pieces 1/3c pepperoni-chopped 

1/4c mozzie cheese-shredded  1c white rice-cooked according to directions on package 

 

Heat oil in skillet-add chicken and cook for about 10 minutes or until well browned on 
both sides. Remove chicken and set aside for now. Stir the picante 

sauce, Italian seasoning, green pepper and pepperoni in the 
skillet and heat to a boil. Return the chicken to the skillet, 
and reduce heat to low. Cover and cook for about 5 minutes 

or until the chicken is cooked through. Garnish with the 

cheese and serve over a bed or rice. 

 

It’s annual inspection time again -   -  - 

Inspections have been scheduled as follows: 

 Monday, March 2nd-Scattered Sites 

Monday, March 9th-Sunrise  

Monday, March 16th-Rolling Hills 

Monday, March 23rd-Parkview  

 

All inspections will continue the following day/days until each area is 
completed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

It is not required that you be present for inspections.  

 

NOTICE TO ALL….. 

There will be Mobile Food Pantry in Loup City at the Community Center, Saturday, 
March 14th from 11:00 to 1:00. 

Please bring your own bags/boxes.  



<<<<CONGRATS>>>> 

 

Recently, there were three graduates 
of the Rent Wise program that Rita 
instructed. We encourage any of you 

who would be interested in taking 
the course to contact the office. The 

course is FREE and there is a 

wealth of information discussed. 

 

 

 

Also, Congratulations to Sharon 

Manchester, for once again, having 
the winning “What home means to 
me” poster in the local contest. Her 

poster will now be sent on to state 

competition in her age group. 

Sharon was awarded $25  

in Chamber Bucks. 

 

ATTENTION  

SCATTERED SITE RESIDENTS~~ 

Again this spring, the housing 
authority will give you FREE  

grass seed for you lawn. If you 
keep your grass seed watered, 

your lawn will become a yard you 

can be proud of. 

Call the office if you would like to 
add some grass seed to your 

yard. 




